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DEPUTATION MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date:     23rd September 2015   

 

Deputation Group:  Airlie Heights Residents against Proposed Car Park 

     & All Weather Pitch  

 
Councillors Present: 

 

 

Apologies: 

Cllr. Gus O’Connell                   Cllr. Paul Gogarty  

Cllr. Danny O’Brien      

 

Cllr. Vicki Casserly                   Cllr. Ed O’Brien  

Cllr. William Lavelle                  

Deputation: 

 

Orla Rankin            Debbie McDonnell  

Christy Dignam      Andrew Flanagan  

  
Council Officials Present:  
Michael Hannon  Environment, Water & Climate Change 

Jim Kennelly Land Use Planning & Transportation  

Brian Carroll Community Department  

Pamela Hughes Community Department 

 

 

The meeting was chaired by Councillor Gus O’Connell 

 

 

The Deputation group outlined their concerns towards the development. It was decided that the 

meeting be adjourned until the 28th October 2015.  

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


